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Thursday 12 March 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
As I am sure you are all very aware, we may have to close the school at some point in the near future due to 
being in the ‘Delay’ phase of the Coronavirus pandemic.   I am exceptionally sorry for the disruption this will 
cause all of you, but obviously, this is a decision that will be made by The Government.   ThIs letter outlines how 
work will be set for the children at Farnborough if we are asked to close.  This is NOT a confirmation of 
closure.  
 
Should the school close, each class teacher will be setting work for the children to do at home.  Each child will be 
sent home with a small pack including an exercise book in which they should put all of their work if appropriate 
and some pens and pencils. 
 
For children in Reception, year one and year two the children will be given workbooks to complete.  Children in 
years three to six will have most of their work set via our school website, however, some children will have 
workbooks too.  Descriptions of what the children will need to do will be found under your child’s class webpage.  
Please see below:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To access your child’s work, you will need to: 

 Login to our school website http://farnboroughprimary.co.uk/ 
 Click on ‘Learning’ 
 Click onto your child’s year group (as shown above) 
 Click on the ‘Week Commencing’ link (as shown below)  
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Within each section, work will be set or explanations given as to what the children should do in their exercise 
books or workbooks. Work will be set for Writing, Phonics, Reading, Handwriting, Maths, Science, French and 
Topic where appropriate for different year groups.  Each class teacher will be showing the children the contents 
of their packs and where to find their work on the school website if this is relevant over the next few days. 
 
If there are any queries regarding the schoolwork, or should the children wish to email their work to their class 
teacher, please send the email to them via admin.office@farnborough.bromley.sch.uk and this will be passed 
onto the teacher.  If a response is appropriate, this will be emailed back via the admin.office email address.   
 
During the period that we are off, we may have lots of school events planned such as parents’ evening and the 
years three and four production.  These events will be postponed, not cancelled.  I will continue to update 
families via our mailings system regarding  when our expected date of return to school will be, should we be 
asked to close.  
 
The reason I have sent this letter out prior to a possible closure is so you can ask any questions or address any 
concerns about how we are setting the school work.   Please do not hesitate in contacting me via email, phone or 
at the end of the day on the school gate.   
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Angela James 
 


